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PURPOSE: 
I would like to request that City Council approve a permit for Melrose Pyrotechnics, Inc., of 
Kingsbury, Indiana, to provide a fireworks display for the Festival of the Hills on July 1, 2004. 
 
 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Melrose Pyrotechnics has provided the fireworks display for the Festival of the Hills for the past 
five years.  They are very safety conscious and have a perfect safety record at Borden Park with 
no accidents or injuries during any of their displays.  The company is easy to work with and 
complies with our Fire Department guidelines, recommendations, and inspections.  They provide 
the required insurance with the City of Rochester Hills named as also insured.   
 
The Fire Department has no objection to the issuance of a fireworks permit as long as their 
outlined safety conditions are met.  See attached memo from Captain Todd Gary. 
 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION:  
The funding for the fireworks display is from private donations. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
I would like to recommend that City Council approve a permit for a fireworks display for 
Melrose Pyrotechnics, Inc., of Kingsbury, Indiana, for the Festival of the Hills on July 1, 2004. 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
Fire Department comments. 
 
 
 



 
 
Department Authorization: Michael Hartner 
Reviewed by: 
 Fiscal: Jean Farris 
 Clerks: Susan Koliba-Galeczka 
Approved by: Pat Somerville 
 
 
 
RESOLUTION 
 
NEXT AGENDA ITEM 
 
RETURN TO AGENDA 
 
 
 
 
 
 


